
Information
about eggs

Barn eggs laid by hens
temporarily housed in barns

for their welfare

All free range hens in the UK are temporarily 
being kept indoors on Government veterinary 

advise, to keep them safe from avian influenza.

This means that free range egg packs, and 
food products made with free range eggs, may 

currently contain barn eggs, from hens housed in 
barns for the short term.

Where packs contain barn eggs, the eggs will be 
marked with a number 2, for example 2UK54321.


